TOSHIBA

TORHUR CORPORATION PRINCIPAL OFFICE
11 SHEAURA SCHOOLE MINATO KULTOKYO 105 JAPAN

PHONE TOKYO 457-CARLE TOSHIBA TOKYO TELEX 92258/ITOSHIBAT

May 2, 1988

Dr. Evan S. Baltazzi Evanci Associates 825 Greengate Oval Northfield, Ohio 44067-2311 U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Baltazzi,

Receiving your letter relating the termination of your consultancy with our company. I am looking back the early days, when I met with you, your first trip to Japan and your surprising request of visiting Aikidoo Doojoo etc. Time flies like an arrow. Ten years have passed since then.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude not only to your collaboration to our business but also to your private friendship extended to myself.

I hope I can make an opportunity of seeing you again. With my best regards to Mrs. Baltazzi and your family.

Sincerely yours,

M. Kubo

General Manager

Business Machine Division

Toshiba Corporation